From: Sue MaclntyreF
Sent: 18 March 2016 04:

To: Planning

Subject: 44 Murray Mews

For the attention of lan Gracie, Planning Officer

Dear lan, apologies for sending this again if you have already received it — not sure
it went through to you earlier:

Dear Angela, Many thanks for copying us in to you email to lan Gracie. Just two
points: 1 The smaller trees you mention are not yuccas, but our Amelanchier and
Fuchsia trees on our side of the fence.

2 David has asked me to mention the following: * Concerning the basement
bedroom, patio,etc. in No. 44, there would have to be an excavation of probably
about 2m below our garden level. Some form of removable steel shuttering would be
required to this depth. It is likely that steel shuttering would be driven into the ground
shaking the terrace of 1—3 Cantelowes Road and the Mews roadway and adjoining
buildings. Victorian buildings are more fragile than the modern Mews buildings. If this
shuttering were proposed, we would have to warn the District Surveyor of the
potential cracking of these buildings and their drainage connections into the main
sewer in St Augustines Road. Would Camden Council be responsible for such a
damaging event?’

I will copy lan Gracie in on this email.
With best wishes, Regards, Sue Macintyre

c. lan Gracie



